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2 September 2011 
 
 
Executive Officer, Medical 
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne   VIC   3001 
 
 
 
Dear Executive Officer 
 

RE: Standard for Intern Training 
 
 
Thank you for seeking feedback from The Royal College of Pathologists of Australasia (the 
College) on the above consultation paper. 
 
The College has no specific comments on this document. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Debra Graves 
Chief Executive Officer 


